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CORRESPONDENCE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 
DATE:  August 27, 2015 
  
TO:  Audit Committee 
 
FROM:  Cheryllynn Wilkins, Board Liaison 
  Office of the Secretary 
 
SUBJECT:  Election of Officers 
 
Staff requests that the Audit Committee elect a Committee Secretary for the 
remainder of 2015. 
 
Last April the Committee elected its officers as listed below. With the departure of one 
Committee member, a vacancy for the Secretary occurred.  
 
The current officers are shown below:   
 

Chair William Ford 
Vice-Chair Victor Shier 
Secretary Vacant 

 
It is recommended that the new officer assume duties upon being elected. 
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